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Comments: Dear USFS,

The Holland Lake area is one of the best treasures in Western Montana. I enjoy going there to have natural quiet,

hiking trails, a clean and quiet lake, and enjoying the outdoors with the other members of the public who love this

place, too. Allowing more development of the Holland Lake Lodge, including taking out mature trees for more

buildings, will deteriorate this place. The Lodge is great, and I understand that expansion will happen with new

owners no matter who it is. I ask that you consider how development will affect the reasons that people come to

the Lodge and Holland Lake - natural quiet, beauty, a clean and quiet lake, and enjoyment of the resources. The

larger the development, the more challenges on these parts of the lake that we all like and enjoy. Please keep

development to a minimum, and instead try to fix up what is there. Can you make the development as

environmentally and ecologically minded as much as possible? By strategically placing the new buildings or

roads within the property, you may be able to save trees and have less of an impact on the resources in and

around the Lodge and the lake. Thank you for your time!


